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Dear Parents and Carers Spring term 2024

School fund Voluntary Contributions
Thank you so much to everyone who has already contributed to our school fund.

As you know, we ask if parents would be willing to contribute £2.75 per week towards our school
fund. This voluntary contribution can be paid by cash/cheque or via a card payment through
Parentmail.

To be able to pay on Parentmail:

e login

e C(Click on the 3 lines at the top

e C(Click ‘Payments’

e C(Click ‘Shop’ at the bottom of the screen

We use school fund money to pay for fruit in the nursery (we do not receive free fruit in early years)
together with a cake and a present to give to each child on their birthday. If any money is left over,
we save this up to buy resources for the nursery.

We thought that we would share with you some of the equipment that we have recently bought for
our indoor provision in the 3-4 year old setting. We needed some new rugs for the children to use at
group time and story time. We are sure you will agree how lovely the nursery now looks. They have
made a huge improvement!

We will be putting any future contributions of school fund towards enabling us to some outdoor
equipment for our 2 year old provision and some new bikes in our 3-4 year provision. We also
require some new books to share with the children.

m—— ]

S
i # Welcome to Fresh) ield

In these times of budget cuts, your contributions are very much appreciated.
Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards

Mrs E Richardson
Co-Headteachers



